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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to the first school term 

in 2015.  My name is Wendy   

Milburn and I’m relieving for   

Karen McDonell for the year.  My 

substantive position is Principal 

at Chalmers Road School in 

Strathfield which is the same 

type of school as Broderick Gilla-

warna School. My teaching      

career has always been in special 

education as I have a deep      

passion and commitment for 

working with students with    

special needs and their families 

to assist them in reaching their 

potential and independence in 

life.  

I have been warmly welcomed by 

everyone and right from the first 

day here, I see the wonderful 

work all staff do to make BGS 

such a wonderful place.  It is 

clearly evident, that staff, are 

committed to providing the best 

education and opportunity for 

your child or children. I have 

thoroughly enjoyed already,    

seeing some amazing teaching, 

high student engagement and 

above all, the enthusiasm and 

motivation provided by teachers 

and SLSO’s in the classrooms. 

CALENDAR 

16th -26th February 

PLP Meetings 

 

3rd March 

P & C Meeting 

 

5th March 

Year 7 Immunisations 

 

18th March 

Cancer Council Parent 

meeting 

1st April 

School photos 

2nd April 

Last Day of School 
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It’s only been 3 weeks and I’m 

still learning everyone’s names 

and roles (and getting a few 

wrong!) and don’t know every 

student yet, however the level of 

activity that is occurring across all 

stages of the school is highly 

commendable of a school that 

has set high standards of expec-

tation and education for your 

child.                                               

I’d like to invite any interested 

parents to come to the first P&C 

meeting for the year on  Tuesday 

3rd March at 9.30am. This is your 

child’s school and your input into 

providing the best opportunities 

for their educational future is  

encouraged as it is so important.                                

Many activities have already 

commenced across the school 

such as swimming, music therapy 

and Indigenous games. I have 

met a number of parents already 

and have been warmly greeted 

and look forward to meeting 

many more of you over the next 

few weeks as you come in for 

your son and/or daughter’s PLP 

meetings.  

Thank you 

Wendy Milburn 

Relieving Principal 
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                               The Parents & Citizens Committee will be holding  their first meeting for 2015. 

                           Date: 3rd March 2015                Time: 9.30 am                          Where: School Hall 

                                                                          All Parents are welcome 

P  &  C  N E W S  




